
 

American Harp Society Foundation 

2020 Competitions: May 19–22, 2020, Roosevelt University’s Chicago College of 
Performing Arts  

The American Harp Society Foundation 2020 Adams and Grandjany Memorial 
Competitions will take place at Roosevelt University’s Chicago College of Performing Arts May 19 
through 22, 2020. This collaboration is made possible with the help from former Adams winner, 
Marguerite Lynn Williams, currently harp professor at the Chicago College of Performing Arts 
and principal harpist of the Lyric Opera of Chicago.  

The Adams Competition takes place May 19 and 20, 2020, at the Chicago College of Performing 
Arts. Three scholarship awards of $2,000, each for full-time study of the harp, will be given, funded 
from the Adams, Nebergall, and Maxwell/Calkins funds. Lyon & Healy Harps, Inc., will again 
generously provide matched concert grand harps for the competition and enhance the awards with a 
$500 gift certificate for each winner. In addition, this year’s winners’ names will be added to the 
permanent plaque in the Lyon & Healy showroom engraved with all Adams winners' names.  

The Grandjany Memorial Competition will take place May 21, 2020, at the Chicago College of 
Performing Arts, with one winner to receive a $5,000 award. This competition was established in 
1979 by the American Harp Society and was funded by Bernard Grandjany in honor of his father 
Marcel Grandjany and was enhanced by bequests from Mary Wheeler and Hermine Herbring. 

Thursday evening, May 21, 2020, Professor Marguerite Lynn Williams will be featured in 
recital at Ganz Hall at Roosevelt University’s Chicago College of Performing Arts. All are welcome 
and encouraged to attend. 

Finally, each of the four winners will be featured in a Winners Recital Friday morning, May 22, 
2020, at Lyon & Healy Hall in Chicago. (All competitors must sign a contract committing to be 
present May 22 for this recital, which is generously sponsored by Lyon & Healy, Inc., followed by 
their additional gifts of a factory tour and lunch for competitors.) 

Application Deadline: March 1, 2020. All other rules and competition details will be published on 
the Foundation website:	https://www.harpfoundationahs.org/competitions/. Any questions can be 
directed to Foundation President Carrie Kourkoumelis (ckk@harpfoundationahs.org). 


